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Term 3, Week 10  Monday, 19
th
 September 2011 

 
What a fabulous evening we had on Friday! Our P&C President hit her keyboard late on Friday night and left 
nothing for me to say, except “Thank you to everyone for entering into the spirit of the evening.”  
Marella 
 
It didn’t matter which classroom you walked into, which direction you looked, or what was on the stage… one 
thing screamed the loudest- the smile on every child’s face on Performance Night. What fun! What talent! What 
a great way to spend an evening! 
 
Raising an impressive sum of $2410 alone from the auction of the beautiful artwork on show by each class was 
inspiration, let alone the money raised from ticket sales that will go back into providing resources for our 
children. Art auction prices ranged upwards from $150 to a top price of $560 for “Rainbow Poles” by KV.   
 
I know you will agree that every part of the evening was an enormous success and could not have been possible 
without a lot of hard work, extra time and many many volunteers. 
 
On behalf of the P&C, I would like to say a sincere thank you to Miss Hoskins, Mrs Chrystostomou and Ms 
Hogan for the many hours you spent organising this  evening. To all  of the parents that worked tirelessly on 
cooking, cleaning, setting up, ticket sales, food preparation, teaching the children, assisting with choreography 
and costumes, banking, ushering, purchasing and supporting the staff and children at Pagewood, Thank You! To 
all of the staff at school who spent many extra hours polishing the performances and for supervising the children 
so well on the night, Thank you! 
 
To all of the very very talented students, Congratulations on a wonderfully entertaining night.  You all should be 
proud of yourselves because we thoroughly enjoyed it. Thank you! 
 
All of the hard work was nothing when you saw the joy it gave the children! 
 
Ashleigh  
P&C President 
   
Week 10 SEPTEMBER 
Tue 20 TEN training at school. 3 casuals. ½ day 

each tchr. 
Wed 21 K excursion 
 Basketball Day for Y5/6 
Fri 23 Last day Term 3 
 
TERM 3 
SCHOOL RESUMES ON MONDAY 10th OCTOBER 

 
         
UNIFORM SHOP OPEN THURSDAYS 8.45-9.10  
 
The Big Band Bash has been postponed to 

Wednesday, 12
th
 October. Please return all blue 

notes to Miss Hoskins. 
 
 
LAST GYMNASTICS TOMORROW: K-2 WEAR 
SPORT UNIFORM. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CAKE STALL 
On Thursday 22 September 4/5 students will be 
running a cake stall. Proceeds will be added to the 
SRC funds, for an outside clock for our playground.  
There will be lots of cakes, biscuits and slices to 
choose from. The cost of cakes will range between 
50 cents and $2.  
Don’t forget to bring your money to school on 
Thursday to enjoy the yummy cakes! 
Thank you, 
M. Jaksic 
 
PUBLIC SPEAKING 
Congratulations to the representatives from 
Kindergarten: Annabelle, Abby, Daniela and Caitlin. 
 
The Encouragement Award was presented to 
Daniela and the winner was Caitlin, speaking about 
“School”. 
 



ATHLETICS SUCCESS 
Good luck to Jack at the State Athletics Carnival. 
 
P&C NEWS 
We have a supply of Assorted Card Packs (30) on 
SALE for $20 per box. If you are interested please 
see either Allison or Ashleigh in the playground. 
 
CANTEEN 
We currently need volunteers to take on one or 
more of the buying roles. A description follows 
below.  
 
We also need someone who can take responsibility 
for the serving roster. 
 
If you are able to help, please contact Ashleigh or 
Allison. 
 
Canteen Buyers Guide 
 
ORDERING OF: 
Streets Ice Creams: All ice creams. 
 
Daily Fresh: From Al Foil: tomato sauce portions, 
chips, frozen foods, cheese, jelly crystals.  
 
Supermarket purchases: Cans of pineapple and 
beetroot (Campbells), juice, pizza sauce, tuna fish. 
 
Campbells Cash & Carry: Pineapple/beetroot 
(supermarket), Leggo’s Pizza Sauce, paper bags, 
grease proof paper, jelly cups. 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ADVERTISEMENTS 
We sincerely thank our advertisers for their support 
of our school. The NSW Department of Education 
and Training and Pagewood Public School do not 
endorse these companies or individuals or their 
services and products. 
 
FUNDRAISING 
Don’t forget to keep bringing in the dockets from 
Coles and Woolworths.  
 
JUDO FOR KIDS  

The way children used to play 
If your child has difficulty catching, kicking or 
throwing a ball then Judo might be the sporting start 
for them. Let your children push, rumble and roll 
their way to increased confidence. 
 
Judo develops falling skills, balance and overall 
gross motor coordination. 
 

Ages 3-4yrs, 5-6yrs, 7-10yrs &11yrs +  
Come and try a class out. NOW @ 2 Locations 

• UNSW Judo Club , UNSW Fitness & Aquatic Centre 
High St, Kensington 

• Eastern Suburbs PCYC 26A Bunnerong Rd, 
Daceyville 
 
Call UNSW Judo - 9385 4725 www.unswjudo.net.au 
Head Coach: Warren Rosser, NCAS Level 3 
Coach, 1988 Olympian.  
 

K.A.Z 

 
Kids After-school Zone 

(K.A.Z) 
What is K.A.Z: A free service provided by 

professional and trained volunteers to provide 

assistance to primary school kids (Grade 2 to 6) 

who struggle with their weekly homework and 

basic school work.  

Where:  Kingsford Church of Christ, 399 Anzac 

Parade, Kingsford (near the Kingsford Round-

about and on the same side of Crystal Car Wash). 

Enter through the side gate and follow the signs. 

When: Every Wednesday, between 3.45 to 

5.00pm.  Kids must sign in and sign out by an 

adult (parent/guardian).   

Requirement: Registration and Consent forms 

must be completed and signed by a 

parent/guardian on or before attending K.A.Z.   

Come and meet the team to find out more 
information about K.A.Z. 
Kingsford Church of Christ, 2011 



  

 
 

     attention: 

dads, mums & grandparents! 

your children need YOUR help 

Pagewood Public School Canteen 

 
 is run by volunteers- and this means you! 

 

We currently need regular helpers on a Wed or Fri, a Roster 

Coordinator (can be done in your time), and stock buyers (on 

any day that suits you) for ice creams  and long life food. 

 

PLEASE , if you can spare one day a term, or one day a 

month, or you are able to purchase the stock for the school 

canteen, 

come forward ☺ 

If you are able to draw up a Term Roster and coordinate the 

volunteers, come forward ☺ 

 

Please call Allison or  

Ashleigh to advise of your availability  

(or see us in the playground) 
 
 

 
 
 


